
 

 

 

 

 

4th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Glenmere’s ‘No Way Day’  

This week we held our ‘No Way Day’ in school and we wanted to let you know just a little more about it.  

Each term we hand over an afternoon to our ‘Glenmere No Way Day’, where we will have a range of 

activities for children to participate in. We do this because we want our children to have a secure 

understanding of what conflict is and to teach them a range of methods to deal with this. 

We know that children can often have disagreements and our aim is to support children with their 

understanding and learning of conflict resolution. We want them to understand the difference between 

conflict and bullying and our ‘No Way Day’ supports this in a number of ways. Here are just a few of the 

things that we do: 

We have a whole school assembly 

Watch video stories for discussions 

Use role-play where the children get to learn skills used in real-world situations (negotiation, debate, 

teamwork, cooperation, persuasion)  

Art and craft activities that promote discussion through art 

The best way for you to find out more is to talk to your child about what they learned and the activities 

that they took part in. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs S Conlon 

Headteacher 
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